The Municipality of Germantown City Beautiful Commission met on November 15th, 2022, at the City
Garage on Water Street. The meeting was called to order at 6:32 p.m. - in attendance were Robin Alsip,
Haley Kozuszek, Patty Kidwell, Shelley Powers, Cierra Rowe and Sheree Henson

Approval of Minutes:
QOctober minutes were approved with no needed carrections.

Old Business:

» Approved the template for the coloring contest — Ugly Christmas Sweater. Robin is
copying and putting them in Teacher’'s mailboxes and picking up on Dec 6.

« “Adopta Tree” is going forward and reaching out to businesses the week of
Thanksgiving once the trees are placed on the corners.

New Business:

s Christmas Light Display contest will start with entries going until December 16"

* We will announce the winners of the Christmas Sweater coloring contest at the
Veterans Park after the Christmas Parade and also contact the winner prior to
the parade so they can be in attendance if they choose to be.

Next meeting will be Monday December 12" at 6PM at the Depot

Meeting was adjourned at 7:24 PM
Respectfully submitted,

Haley Kozuszek



